
From: Stevens, Brian
Sent: 5/6/2014 12:57:20 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc: Hourieh Jr., Nabil H. (Nabil.Hourieh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Meet with PG&E on Energy Efficiency?

Happy to. We are aligned with Commissioner Peterman, Nabil can help schedule.

Thanks

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2014 12:01 PM 
To: Stevens, Brian
Subject: Meet with PG&E on Energy Efficiency?

Brian -

Hi there!

Would you be interested in talking to us about the Energy Efficiency OIR phase I issues? 
Also, are you aligned with another office on that one yet?

Thanks.

yours,

sid

SB GT&S 0315284
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